Information Concerning Participation in a Research Study

Clemson University

Eye Tracking Usability Study

Description of the research and your participation

You are invited to participate in a research study conducted by Dr. Andrew Duchowski.  The purpose of this study is to determine the effectiveness of computer software with eye tracking data.  Eye tracking is the use of hardware and software to track where a computer user is looking on a computer screen.  Your participation will involve learning a set of Newtonian physics concepts and answering questions using that knowledge.

Your participation will involve providing some brief information about yourself, performing a series of computer use tasks on a desktop computer, and reporting the ease with which you were able to perform these tasks. 

The amount of time required for your participation will be approximately 20 minutes. 

Risks and discomforts

There are no known risks associated with this research. 

Potential benefits

There are no known benefits to you that would result from your participation in this research. 

Protection of confidentiality

We will do everything we can to protect your privacy.  During this study, your name will be omitted from record. Your data will be assigned to a single identification number for analysis purposes only and will in no way be correlated with your personal identity. Hence, your identity will not be revealed in any publication that might result from this study.

Voluntary participation

Your participation in this research study is voluntary. You may choose not to participate and you may withdraw your consent to participate at any time. You will not be penalized in any way should you decide not to participate or to withdraw from this study.

Contact information

If you have any questions or concerns about this study or if any problems arise, please contact Dr. Andrew Duchowski at Clemson University at (864) 656-7677.  If you have any questions or concerns about your rights as a research participant, please contact the Clemson University Office of Research Compliance at (864) 656-6460.

